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Flavius Budisan

From: Andrew Chung <andrew.chung@kpff.com>

Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 2:54 PM

To: Flavius Budisan

Cc: Jason Mullavey; Matt Johnson

Subject: RE: KP NLR Site Improvements - Site Review Comments

Attachments: 20240513-EXH-landslide.pdf

Flavius, 
 
Our limit of work appears to be outside of the City’s landslide zone areas. The intent was to not grade into the landscape 
“hill”. 
The red bluebeam line in the attached is our limit of grading. CAD shows the limit line 15ft plus away from building edge.

 
Civil statement: 
“Limits of work does not encroach into landslide hazard areas. “ 
 
Hope that helps. 
Thanks. 

Andrew Chung  PE, Associate 

 
Civil Engineer | KPFF Portland Civil + Survey 
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